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Questions, comments, or suggestions? 

Your input on the Mitchell Lake Aquatic Ecosystem Restoration Feasibility Study and 

any related environmental comments under the National Environmental Policy Act 

(NEPA) is valuable. Your participation is key to development of a successful study. 

Please write your questions, comments, or suggestions in the space provided below. 

Feel free to use additional pages if needed. A 30-day public comment period begins 

Monday, December 9, 2019 and ends Thursday, January 9, 2020. Forms may be 

emailed to M2MitchellLakeER@usace.army.mil or mailed to the address below. Thank 

you for your participation. 

Mail or email comment sheet to the following Point of Contact: 

Justyss Watson, Biologist 

Environmental Branch, Regional Planning and Environmental Center 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

819 Taylor Street,  

PO Box 17300, Room 3A12 

Fort Worth, TX 76102-0300 

Email: M2MitchellLakeER@usace.army.mil 
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Optional Information (used for mailing list to keep you informed and will not be used for 

any other purpose): 

Name: ________________________________ Affiliation: _____________________________ 

Address: ________________________________ City: ____________________________  

State: ________ Zip code: ___________ Phone: ____/_______________   

Email: __________________________________ 

 




